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November 27, 2018 

Meacham Street/Latham Street. 

This correspondence provides an update for the Christmas Brook Culvert Project. 
 
Work Activities: Paving of Latham and Meacham Street 

Impact to Adjacencies: 

• Paving of Latham and Meacham Street will occur on Thursday (11/29) and Friday (11/30).  
• No road closures are expected, but vehicles will experience minor and major traffic delays. It would be 

best to avoid these two roads during the timeframe mentioned above.  These two roads will be fully 
open during nighttime hours. 

• Surface preparation and restoration will continue through December. Activities that will occur during 
this timeframe: installation of sidewalks and curbs, landscaping and fencing.     

• Further circulation of this document would be greatly appreciated. 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 


